
Dear Pastor,

Thank you for considering inviting Don Sunshine and Make A Difference training to your church. Don’s life experience and ultimately his relationship with Christ have given him a unique ability to encourage others to share their faith. 

The Journey staff has participated in Make A Difference training seminars and we have been a part of co-hosting the events at area churches. We’ve witnessed the positive response from those attending. It is encouraging to see people equipped and enthusiastic about telling others about a relationship with Christ. 

We highly recommend you invite Don and the M.A.D. training to your church. We believe you will see lives changed as a result.

Sincerely,
Mark Edwards-GM
The Journey





